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Senate Finance,

I oppose extending the Health Emergency Declaration.  The declaration expired in mid February.   We are not in an
emergency and their is no reason we should be.   Open all of Alaska. 

We since mid February should not be giving out any covid vaccines.   They are EUA only.   We are not in an
emergency.   They are experimental and not FDA approved.  It is reckless that our state opened the eligibility for
minors and all adults when it not approved and studies do not end til 2022-2023.  This is not true informed consent. 
We don’t know all the side effects of long term side effects. We should not extend the emergency only to give
vaccines that are not able to stop spreading the virus.  Only lessen it.   Those vaccinated can still spread the virus.  

Do not extend the Health emergency declaration.  It is not warranted.   PCR testing was done at the wrong number
of cycles giving way to many false positives.   Stop giving unapproved vaccines during a non declaration.  Stop the
mandates.   This is unconstitutional.  Our constitutional rights do not disappear during pandemics.   Stop the
tyranny!!
Stop the medical tyranny!! Take off your mask.
If this was about health you would be telling everyone about exercising, eating healthy and take vitamins.   Over
70% of hospitalization were due to obesity.   

Francesca Allegrezza
Anchorage Alaska
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